
‭Principal’s Message:‬

‭March has gone by quickly with a variety of activities going‬
‭on before, during, and after school.  This past week we had‬
‭parent teacher meetings for all grades.  If you were unable‬
‭to attend but would still like to talk with your teacher, we‬
‭encourage you to reach out.  We are beginning to plan for‬
‭next year.  As part of this, we had a grade 9 orientation for‬
‭all grade 8s to discuss the transition to high school classes.‬
‭Throughout these coming months, if you have any‬
‭questions about programming for your child, please let us‬
‭know.‬

‭Staff Farewells‬
‭We’d like to wish a happy retirement for Audrey Wittebolle,‬
‭one of our EAs who has been a dedicated employee in the‬
‭Hanover School Division for many years. Her presence and‬
‭the support she provided for our students will be missed.‬
‭We wish you a wonderful retirement!‬

‭We also are saying goodbye to Teresa Schalm, our Library‬
‭Support Specialist. Ms. Schalm made the Learning‬
‭Commons a place where students want to be. From‬
‭oversized crossword puzzle bulletin boards to hosting‬
‭“National Coffee Day” for the school, her energy and‬
‭enthusiasm will be missed. We wish her all the best!‬

‭Finally, Ms. Andres is off on maternity leave! We wish her‬
‭all the best as she enters this exciting new chapter. Ms.‬
‭Andres plays a significant role in our school culture - she‬
‭helps to create belonging and promote student‬
‭engagement. She will be missed by students and staff!‬

‭Musical‬ ‭Landmark Collegiate students are working‬‭hard to‬
‭prepare for Annie Jr. the musical! Performances will be on‬
‭April 25 and 26th at 7pm and tickets will be going on sale‬
‭soon! Ticket prices: $10/adult and $6/kid under 12. We‬
‭hope to see you there!‬

‭Student Portal‬

‭Similar to Parent Portal, grade 9-12 students now have a‬
‭student portal that they can use to VIEW their timetable,‬
‭attendance, grad progress, account information and report‬
‭cards.  They will have viewing access but are unable to‬
‭make changes to any information. The link can be found on‬
‭the homepage of our website.‬

‭Basketball‬

‭Congratulations to our grade 7/8 girls basketball team who‬
‭went UNDEFEATED this season! They represented the‬
‭96-ers well. We look forward to having these girls back on‬
‭the court next year.‬

‭Badminton‬

‭JV and Varsity badminton season has begun. For more‬
‭information about practices and tournaments please check‬
‭out our school website. Our grade 7 and 8s will also have‬
‭the opportunity to join badminton in the near future.‬

‭Looking Ahead‬

‭Mon, Apr 1‬‭Classes resume‬

‭Wed, Apr 10‬‭Grad Picture Retake Day‬

‭Mon, Apr 15‬‭Admin/PD Day (No Classes)‬

‭Thu, Apr 18‬‭Gr 7s at Band Festival‬

‭Fri, Apr 19‬‭Gr 9-12 Report Cards posted‬

‭Thu, Apr 25 - Fri, Apr 26‬‭Annie Jr. the Musical‬


